Sponsored by: Council Member Ewing

Meeting Date: February 13, 2006

Adopted: February 13, 2006

Vote: Cox, Ewing, Menard, O’Neil & Straub in favor; Metiva absent

CITY OF WASILLA
RESOLUTION SERIAL NO. 06-12

A RESOLUTION OF THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ENCOURAGING THE STATE
OF ALASKA TO LOCATE A FULL SERVICE STATE DIVISION OF MOTOR
VEHICLES (DMV) OFFICE IN THE CITY OF WASILLA.

WHEREAS, the State of Alaska, Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) is a service
oriented organization with a high amount of public contact and visibility; and

WHEREAS, due to the high public contact, DMV regards itself primarily as a
service organization; and

WHEREAS, the Matanuska-Susitna Valley (Mat-Su Valley) is experiencing
unprecedented growth; and

WHEREAS, the City of Wasilla is the commercial and retail hub of the Mat-Su
Valley; and

WHEREAS, at least 33,000 vehicles drive through the City of Wasilla each day
which makes Wasilla a very attractive market to locate a full service DMV office; and

WHEREAS, the DMV could enhance its service opportunities and its public
visibility by locating a full service State DMV Office in the City of Wasilla.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Wasilla City Council that we
encourage the State of Alaska to locate a full service State of Alaska Division of Motor

Vehicles Office within the city limits of Wasilla.

ADOPTED by the Wasilla City Council on February 13, 2006.
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DIANNE M. KELLER, Mayor

ATTEST:
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KRISTIE SMITHERS, MMC
City Clerk
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